OLIVER GOLDSMITH PRIMARY SCHOOL

"Inspiring a love of learning"

Tel: 0208 205 6038/7693 admin@olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk www.olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk **Twitter: @OGPSinspired**





Coniston Gardens Kingsbury London **NW9 0BD**

Thursday, 10 November 2022

'Safeguarding: Online Safety' **Parent Time**

Wednesday 23rd November 2022

2:20pm - 3:10pm **Downstairs Hall**









Dear Families,

You are all warmly invited to our 'Safeguarding: Online-Safety' Parent Time session on Wednesday 23rd November between 2:10pm- 3:10pm. It will be held in the downstairs hall.

The aim of this session is to provide information about:

- pupil online communication and networking- how pupils use a range of devices such as phones, computers, laptops, tablets and game consoles to access information and communicate.
- the safeguarding risks to pupils online
- how we teach pupils about Online-safety at OGPS
- advice and guidance on how you can ensure your children are safe online at home.













Please complete the following google form if you are able to attend:

https://forms.gle/HffBy1K7RgFURPrr9

We look forward to seeing you then.

Refreshments will be provided and you will have a chance to speak to other parents.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs A McAndrew
Assistant Headteacher & Designated Safeguarding Leader (DSL)





